Special Meeting July 10, 2000

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a Special Meeting on Monday, July 10, 2000, at 3:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The purpose of the meeting to open bid proposals for a New Dump Truck.

Beckwith Machinery Company - Caterpillar Model 924 F - net price \$63,343.00

Ggroff Tractor & Equipment - Case Model 621 C - net price \$71,550.00

There being no public comment meeting adjourned.

Brian D. Tanner Sec-Treas